
Pregnancy Centers provide a much needed service for not only women but also families in our 

area.  The pregnancy centers are completely professional, offer accurate, up to date information 

and respect women’s rights.  I have personally seen so many women who were at the end of their 

rope find hope, peace and a new lease on life through the help the pregnancy centers offer.  They 

not only work with pregnant women but also offer marriage classes, parenting classes and 

nutritional classes.  They help families in Oregon become stronger.  Please support their essential 

services to the most marginalized citizens of this state. 

Thank you 

Jeanne Hess  

Crackpot Productions 

541-405-0076 

 


